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Name of the wish child: Mohan Raj 

 
 

 

Date of 
Identification: 

22.08.2015 
 

Date of 
Fulfilment: 

29.09.2015 
 

Wish 
Volunteer: 

Viji Sriram 

Wish gift: To Have: 
Video Game 

Age: 13 
 

Gender: Male 
 

Resident of: Chennai, 
Tamilnadu 

Referring 
Hospital: 

Sri 
Ramachandra 

Hospital 

Wish Story: Wish Photograph: 
 

 

Mohan Raj, 13 years old is a very 
energetic boy, who always wants to 
enjoy his life. He is suffering from a 
life threatening illness and 
undergoing treatment for the same 
in Sri Ramachandra Hospital. 

His parents are daily wages 
workers. He has one younger 
brother and they both study in 
same class because of treatment he 
had dropped out from school and 
this year he joined school. “I don’t 
like to go to school, because my 
teachers give me punishments for 
irregularity in attendance” says 
Mohan. 
 
He has many friends and loves to 
play with them. He is a huge fan of 
Actor Vijay and watches all his 
movies. He also tries to imitate his 
style and actions.  
 
When the volunteers of Make A 
Wish Foundation of India met this 
child in the hospital he was very 
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welcoming and talked to them 
about his favourite hero, his 
favourite sport and friends. Later, 
when the volunteers asked about 
his most cherished wish he said he 
would like to have a Video game. “I 
like to play games on mobile phone 
and my parents don’t use an 
android phone. So I borrow my 
uncle’s phone for sew minutes and 
play games. If I get a Video Game 
I’ll be very happy” says Mohan 
 
With the help of our donor PPN 
Power Generating Company Pvt 
Ltd, we were able to fulfil Mohan’s 
wish To Have a Video Game. He 
was sounding very happy when 
MAW team informed him over the 
phone that his wish is goon going to 
be fulfilled. He was extremely 
ecstatic and with all smiles he posed 
for the photo and he kept thanking 
all for granting his wish.  
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